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Security Procedures 
 
The safety and security of your child is our priority. Our campus is gated and monitored by cameras and our 
Security Director. Due to COVID-19 guidelines, no parents or visitors are permitted in our school buildings. We 
are limiting access to staff and students only. 

 
Security at Dismissal 
No individual, other than the parent, may pick up a child from school unless they are listed on the pick-up list 
located on the child's emergency card. Please advise the designated person that they must show a valid picture 
ID. Children will not be released unless the school has written permission from the parent. 
If someone not listed on the Carpool Pick-Up Form is picking up your child, you must notify the school by calling 
the school office at 786-279-7899 or by informing the teacher in writing via Brightwheel or via email. 

 
Emergency Weather Closing Procedures 
Emergency information will be sent out via Brightwheel and email messages. 
Suzy Fischer Early Childhood Academy will follow Miami-Dade County Public School closings for weather 
emergencies. Reopening of school is at the discretion of Suzy Fischer Early Childhood Academy. If dangerous 
weather conditions develop during school hours, it may be necessary to dismiss classes early and we will notify 
you.  In the event of a power outage, which precludes our ability to contact parents, we will do our best to make 
those contacts as soon as we have a way to communicate. 

 
Emergency Procedures/ Drills 
Fire Drills and Emergency Procedures are essential for ensuring the safety of all students, faculty and staff. All 
Suzy Fischer Early Childhood Academy students are required to follow the instructions and guidelines for the 
numerous types of emergency procedures. Students are required to follow directions at all times, walk silently 
and orderly in a timely manner, remain quiet and calm, go to their assigned waiting area, line-up quietly, stay 
with their teacher and class, and listen for further directions.  
  
 


